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Comments: The banning of bolts and permanent anchors is incredibly dangerous. These provide safety and

accessibility in climbing. To ban these things is incredibly out of touch with the needs and desires of the rock

climbing community. You put thousands of lives at risk by getting rid of and banning these crucial pieces of safety

equipment. Plus climbing will become less accessible meaning less park visitors and tourists coming to climb.

Leading to a huge loss in revenue for the parks service. 


